
18th April 1936

Dear Mr. Molson,

Kany thanks for your letter which 

accompanied the portfolio containing the history of 

your family and other interesting records of your 

notable firm. The naiüe of Mb Ison and Its activities 

are so much bound up with this University that naturally

I an Interested In it.

Again many thanks for having thought

of sending me a copy.

Yours sincerely,

H. W. Molson, Esq*» 
Vice-President»

Mol sonr- Brewery, Ltd., 
P.O.Box 1600. MONTREAL.


